
Sir,
I have received notice of a development application at Lot 54 DP14682 1015 Barrenjoey Rd. 
Palm Beach which is immediately next door to my property.
I wish to lodge an objection. I am concerned at the noise as a result of the pool being proposed 
in front of the gazebo and that it may well create a precedent
For other property owners along the beach front to also want to put in pools. There is a very 
valuable green lawn environment all along the beach front which 
Is a great asset to the local community that use it frequently.
I am also concerned at the effect on the water table as there is an aquifer under and adjoining 
my sub basement .
Consideration should be given to relocating the pool between the house and the gazebo.
I trust the council will give serious thought to these matters.
Frank [Terry] McDowell 
The Boatshed 1/2 Snapperman Lane Palm Beach.
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